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Lakeland Receives Improved Fire Protection Score 
 
Lakeland --- The Lakeland Fire Department (LFD) is proud to announce that its Insurance Service Office 
(ISO) Public Protection Classification score has improved by an entire rating level from its previous score of 
3, to a level 2. This increase may have significant influence in reducing insurance rates for Lakeland 
residents and businesses considering it plays a big role in how insurance companies - including the largest 
in the nation - figure rates and decision making in regards to who they underwrite.  
 
The score, based on a scale from 1 to 10, with 1 representing the highest level of fire suppression standards 
and 10 indicating an unacceptable level of fire suppression, is produced by ISO through an extensive 
evaluation process. The department’s services, response times, equipment, personnel, training efforts, 
community outreach, and more were evaluated to develop a final score. That score in turn provides both 
insurers and the fire department a comprehensive measure to rate the quality of the fire protection they 
provide. In Lakeland’s case, its new PPC score of 2 indicates a very high level of fire protection.  
 
“The men and women of the Lakeland Fire Department worked very hard to achieve this momentous goal. 
This is the first time in the history of the department, in the ISO era, that we have accomplished such a high 
level of public protection classification that can have very real and positive outcomes for the citizens of 
Lakeland.” said Training Chief John Almskog, who was instrumental in coordinating the review.  
 
ISO auditors visited in July of 2013, during which Lakeland’s Fire Department, Water Department, and Police 
Communications Center were evaluated to come up with the final determination. Of the 682 ISO rated 
communities in Florida, only 40 have a level 2 classification placing Lakeland in the top 7th percentile. The 
LFD’s score of 2 was very strong, only 2 percentage points below a score of 1. The score is anticipated to 
become effective March 1, 2014.  
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Above: 2013 Nationwide Distribution of Public Protection 
Classification Codes. Provided by ISO Properties. 

 

Above: 2013 Florida Distribution of Public Protection 
Classification Codes. Provided by ISO Properties. 
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